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Kenmore Soccer Moves to Indoor Training  

 
 

We have begun posting indoor training schedules, as Team and Academy sessions 
will be phased in over the next two months. 
 
Due to the closure of school gymnasiums while the school districts are phasing in 
the reopening of buildings, training will be on Saturdays at the Epic Center. Some of 
our older teams will also have training during November on the turf at Sparky Ad-
ams Field. 
 
Training will be phased in starting on November 7th, but some teams will not start 
until December and January due to facility and schedule conflicts. The U.S. players 
on Kenmore Niagara teams will also be holding training here. Our Canadian players 
will be training in St. Catharines until such time as the border reopens. 
 
Information on Epic Center procedures and the required waiver were e-mailed to 
everyone on October 26th. Please ensure that you bring the waiver to your first 
session, and remember that spectators are not allowed at any Epic Center activity. 
 
We have worked diligently to employ foresight that ensures our players can contin-
ue to train and play in the safest environment possible. A few area soccer clubs 
have ceased operating, but we are committed to ensure our players have options 
that allow them to continue to participate in soccer programs now and in the fu-
ture. 

Goalkeeping Academy Starts November 7th 

 
Our Goalkeeping Academy begins on Saturday November 7th from 7:00-8:00pm at 
the Epic Center. Individuals planning to participate in the weekly sessions need to 
send an e-mail to Ken Voght at voght@msn.com so that the staff can adequately 
prepare. 
 
Giovanni Cambraeri will serve as lead instructor. Coach Gio possesses a Canadian 
Goalkeeper Coach Diploma and Certificate, and a Scottish FA Level 1 Goalkeep-
er Coach Certificate.   
 
Players attending the weekly sessions should come dressed in goalkeeping gear, with 
their own gloves and ball. 

mailto:voght@msn.com
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An Unusual Summer/Fall  of Activities Draws to a Close 

 
 
This season certainly presented many challenges to our players, parents, and coaches, 
but Kenmore Soccer  persevered to bring some sense of normalcy. When the Buffalo/
WNY Junior Soccer League made the decision to cancel their season in late May, and 
the state imposed a lockdown on youth sports, it appeared that our kids might miss a 
full season of outdoor soccer. 
 
Kenmore Soccer worked diligently to keep our players active and safe: 
 
¶ We held weekly Zoom training sessions for players in every age group from late 
March through June. While certainly not the ideal way to train, we had over 150 
players avail themselves of the sessions. 

 
¶ We added on-line Yoga and Boxing via Zoom during the month of June, and opened 
it up for parents to participate as well. 

 
¶ Our teams began in-person field training on July 6th when the state approved the 
resumption of soccer. The Kenmore-Tonawanda Union Free School District facilitated 
use of grass fields at Kenmore East Senior High School, Edison Elementary School, 
Lindbergh Elementary School, and Hoover Middle School. 

 
¶ The Town of Tonawanda Youth, Parks, and Recreation Department set up 6 fields 
for our use at Kenney Field, as well as the full-size field at Irvington Park. 

 
¶ During the period July 13th through October 31st, we played 198 matches with 
teams from Lockport, Clarence, Amherst, Hamburg, North Tonawanda, Empire,  

     Delaware, Lancaster, West Seneca, Aurora, and Niagara-Pioneer. 
 
¶ Although COVID-19 travel restrictions precluded Celtic FC from sending staff for a 
camp, we organized and held our own Summer Camp at Kenney Field during the 
week of July 20th. We had 52 participants. 

 
¶ We held 4v4 competitions on Saturdays during October for our younger players. 
 
¶ Weekly clinics were held in September for any child ages 4-6. These sessions at Ken-
ney Field were free, and were led by Prisco Houndanon from our Junior Academy, 
with assistance from 10 of our older players. Over 45 children participated. 

 
 
Hopefully 2020 will not repeat itself for next season, but we owe a big thanks to every-
one who made these activities possible - our parents, coaches, players, referees, and 
particularly to officials and staff from the Town of Tonawanda. 
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Contacting Us 
 

Web Site ð www.kenmoresoccer.com 
E-Mail ð voght@msn.com 
Telephone ð 716-837-1627 

Mail ð 57 Greenleaf Avenue, Tonawanda, New York 14150 

Returning Players Need to Have Re-Registered 

 To Continue Participating 
 

Donôt forget that all of our players who intend to return for the 2020-2021 season 
must be re-registered through the web site. We are already rostering new players, 
and have over 45 who have already joined for this season. We continue to welcome 
those who have been at other clubs but are looking for a change.  
 
If you have not re-registered, you are not eligible to continue at this time, as we 
must re-insure everyone and will not do so for those who have not committed to re-
turn. If you have questions about the registration process, please contact Operations 
Manager Ken Voght at voght@msn.com. 
 
If you participated in the 2019-2020 season, but have not re-registered for this sea-
son, this will be your final newsletter. 
 

Members of the Kenmore Bluebombers 9 and Under Girls are all smiles after a recent 
match at Kenney Field 

http://www.kenmoresoccer.com
mailto:voght@msn.com
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We are excited to announce the Kenmore Club has their own masks and 
gaiters available for sale!  

 
Adjustable over the ear Kenmore Soccer Club Mask:  $10.00 each 

Kenmore Soccer Club Neck Gaiter:  $10.00 each -  Two sizes available:  S/M or L/XL 

How to Order: 

Option 1: Venmo your order details and payment information to @Dianna-Scott-2 

Option 2:  Email kenmoremaskorder@gmail.com with your order details and then a cash payment will be re-
quired upon delivery 

When you decide which option you would like to use to purchase your masks and/or gaiters please include the fol-
lowing when submitting your order: 

¶ Child's Name 

¶ Team Name/Coach Name 

¶ Quantity of each product you choose to purchase 

¶ If ordering gaiters please make sure to specify which size (S/M or L/XL) 

¶ Best contact information (cell and/or email) 

These have already arrived and are available now.  Orders will be dropped off at team practices. 

If you have any questions, please email kenmoremaskorder@gmail.com.   

Let's continue to keep our players and families healthy and safe! 

mailto:kenmoremaskorder@gmail.com
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